From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 15/03/2025 3:19:22 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
15/03/2025

MR Brendan Riley
2 / 67 Lauderdale Avenue ST
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| am against this proposal due to safety and environmental concerns. Please do not approve
this.





